
Week 1:  January 30, 2023 - February 2, 2023

Fiza Shaikh - Vice President of Advocacy

● Shaikh is working on formulating Advocacy Committee and getting back into the groove

of work. She is going to work on the GIFT fund and look over resolutions that will be

presented next week.

● In Advocacy Committee she went over the overview and goals of the committee and

Senate in general this week.

● Shaikh will be meeting with pairs next week!

Ethan Lee-Bellows - President

● President Lee-Bellows met with Senator Quan to discuss their resolution of designating a

testing facility space on campus.

● President Lee-Bellows met with Senator Mak to discuss their resolution regarding

increased transparency from university administration towards green investment, and

their resolution regarding implementing automatic voter registration.

● President Lee-Bellows met with the Graduate Student Senate to discuss possible support

for the Mascot Change Initiative.

● President Lee-Bellows conducted the final CSO Roundtable meeting of the semester.

● Senator Rosario is working on updating her pre-health exam fund graphic to be

accessible for Instagram, and conducting research on two resolution ideas.

● Senator Yniguez is preparing his plans & ideas for the semester.

● Senator Johal is preparing for her meeting regarding senior week.

Ariana Anayat - Vice President of Internal Affairs

● VPIA Anayat has been in conversation with different administrators to schedule guest

speakers for every General Senate meeting and has booked guest speakers for the next

couple months

● VPIA Anayat has also been in the process of receiving and reviewing applications for VP

of Marketing & Communications, Senator positions, and committee membership.

● The ASUSF Internal Affairs Committee interviewed candidates for VP of Marketing &

Communications to provide a recommendation for the ASUSF Executive Team.

● Senator Gorozhankin will be working closely with the Title IX department as the

department is currently going through an external review process.

● Senator del Puerto is planning another event for the Junior Class and is continuing to

explore ways to revamp the Student Hub.

● Senator Wang will be leaving her position to become the new ASUSF VP of Marketing &

Communications!



Nadine Tabucao - Vice President of Finance

● VPF Tabucao approved Marketing Club’s Event Funding Request for Product Marketing

Workshop with Beth Bourg

● VPF Tabucao submitted changes to the ASUSF Funding websites to clarify how ASUSF

Funding works

● VPF Tabucao reached out to USFtv to work together to create an informative video

about the Student Activity Fee in preparation for the Special Elections

● The ASUSF Finance Committee partially approved Hawaiian Ensemble’s Event Funding

budget appeal for their Annual Ho’ike.

● The ASUSF Finance Committee approved CAB’s budget appeal for their CAB Branded

Giveaway Items.

● The ASUSF Finance Committee partially approved Alpha Kappa Alpha’s Travel Funding

Request for their 94th Far Western Regional Conference.

● Senator Mak had a PACT Appointment with President Lee-Bellows to discuss two

resolutions: Increasing Transparency and Accountability regarding Green Investment and

Implementing Automatic Voter Registration in the University of San Francisco

● Senator Teruya met with Facilities Management to learn more about the closure of

Presentation Theatre and discuss a resolution to fix the sound system in the McLaren

conference rooms


